Foreign Minister meets African
Diplomatic Corps

Havana, June 27 (RHC)-- Cuban Foreign Minister Bruno Rodriguez Parrilla held a meeting on
Wednesday with the Chiefs of Mission of the African Diplomatic Corps, the Ministry's website reported.

During the exchange, the good state of Havana'’s relations with participating states was ratified, as well as
the common willingness to continue strengthening them.

Commenting on the encounter, Rodriguez said on Twitter that ties with African countries are a priority for
the island’s foreign policy.

The top Cuban diplomat also thanked the steady support of African nations for the fight against the
economic, commercial and financial blockade imposed by the United States against the island.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noti cias/naci onal es/ 194521 -f orel gn-mi ni ster-meets-af ri can-di pl omati c-
corps



https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/194521-foreign-minister-meets-african-diplomatic-corps
https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/194521-foreign-minister-meets-african-diplomatic-corps

@

%‘} ﬁ‘bﬁ-

0 gAY

Radio Habana Cuba



